Dear Parents
Thank you very much for the responses you have sent regarding uniform trousers. We have decided not to introduce a standardised uniform trouser, but to clarify the style of trousers which are acceptable for school.
The most significant part of our wish to change girls’ trousers was to remove the availability of leggings as part of what is worn for school. I am now asking for your help; in an effort to maintain high standards and not have our students wearing leggings we have come up with a definition which I hope will help you to help us.

Leggings are skin tight, form fitting trousers that extend from waist to ankle. They are made out of  a fabric which stretches easily and may be see through. Please see the picture below.
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 Examples of the style of trouser which we feel are acceptable are pictured below; these are available in New Look and M&S.
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This addition to our uniform policy will come into effect from 4th November 2012. I hope this helps to clarify our position. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like to discuss this issue further.

Yours sincerely

Mr. S. Iddon

